
 
 

 

 

January 30, 2018 

Katolec Corporation 

EMS Business Unit 

 

Notice – Arrival Thanks for Exhibiting at 47th NEPCON JAPAN 

 

We exhibited for "the 47th NEPCON JAPAN" held in Tokyo Big Sight for three days of 19 - 

Friday on 17 Wednesday in January, 2018. Thank you very much for coming. 

At our booth, we exhibited about new factory in INDIA which operate in earnest in June, 2018 

and Flexible KATOLEC Service Menu and so on. 

We would contact the person who we are allowed to exchange business cards some other 

time. In addition, please refer at the following if there are any questions about our display panel 

or explanation. 

 

 We are going to exhibit on the next time for the 48th NEPCON JAPAN and the eleventh 

Automotive World -Car Electronics Technology Exhibition- for three days of 18 Friday on 16 

Wednesday in January 2019. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact info 

■Business Coordination Division, Global EMS Center, EMS Business Unit  

Ms. Suzuna Matsumoto  TEL: +81-87-826-8231 

■Corporate Planning Division  Ms. Yoshiko Yamane  TEL: +81-3-5683-7000 

 


